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Tracey Carrol Subject: Revised Modification Request to the Hazardous Waste Facility Permit for WIPP

Leon Chavous

Gerald Devitt Dear Mr. Zappe:

Arthiur Domby

Mary Drye The Savannah River Site (SRS) Citizens Advisory Board (CAB}) has a stakeholder interest
Cassandra Henry in the Waste Isolation Pilot Plant (WIPP} revised consolidated permit modification request,
Perry Holcomb The SES CAB is a non-partisan group of individual stakeholders from South Carolina and
Ranowul Jzar Georgia. Chartered under the Federal Advisory Committee Act, the Board provides
William Lawrence informed and timely recommendations on waste management, environmental restoration,
Wendell Lyon and other activities affecting SRS.

Jimmy Mackey

Danislle Mackie

The SRS CAB previously adopted Recommendation #164, which veiced the concerns the
BobMeisenheimer

SRS CAB had with increased SRS waorker exposure caused by opening containers to

Juesphpﬂ:aldn remove non-compliant items. Section 311 of Public Law 108-137 addresses many of our
EI ;E”mE" aper:;on concerns. Implementation of Section 311 of Public Law 108-137 has the potential to save
arbara Pau

considerable taxpayer dollars without compromising the safety of SRS or WIPP operations,
human health, or the environment. In addition, while SRS has very little remote handled
waste, the SRS CAB understands the benefit that the DOE complex can receive by having

Dorene Hichardson
Carolyne Williams
Glora Williams-Way

William Willoughby WIFP dispose of this waste stream.

Ex-Officio Members Therefore, the SRS CAB supports incorporation of (1) Implementation of Section 311 of
COE Public Law 108-137 and (2) Authorization for remote-handled transuranic mixed waste into
William Spader the WIPP Hazardous Waste Facility Permit. You received a similar letter in support of
Kevin Smith these items from the Waste Management (WM} Committee (a committee of the full board)
EPA before the July 5, 2005 public comment deadline. Since the full SRS CAB did not meet
Robert Pope until July 26, 2005, we were unable to meet the official public comment period. However,
Dawn Taylor for the record, we respectfully request that vou include this letter in addition to the WM
SCOHEC Comimittee letter of June 28,

Rick Caldwsll

Shelly Sherritt

GADNR Sincerely,

Albart Frazier
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